
 
 

 

SEND Short Breaks – Specialist Inclusion Day Trips 

Here at SEND Short Breaks and Specialist Inclusion, we are running 5-day trips during the 
February holidays for our children and young people. Day trips will not be running on a 1:1 staff 
ratio – they are for children and young people who are able to participate in a social activity on a 
1:3 staff ratio.  

The day trips are fully funded by us, transport is an option, they are not family events (young 
people will attend without parent/carers), and all enquiries from families must be made via my 
email address – halima.kara2@bradford.gov.uk  

Your young person will be supported by the full staff team at Specialist Inclusion, including 
myself, coordinators, and casual support workers.  

Our criteria are as follows:  

- Children and young people aged 8 – 18 years  
- Children with SEND, evidenced in an EHCP  
- Children who are not open to Bradford Children’s Social Care, i.e. do not have an 

allocated social worker, or any other package of care through a social care team.  

If you are interested in our day trips, please email your interest/enquiry with your child’s full 
name, DOB and your address. I will ensure our criteria is met, and you will then receive 
information and booking forms from a member of my team. Spaces run on a first-come-first-
served basis, and a booking is only secure once you have received a confirmation email/letter.  

 

We have 5 days of trips – young people are only able to book onto one day (if you would like 
more than one day, please let me know and should we have space, I will offer an additional day).  

Monday 17th February – Friday 21st February 2025:  

Each day will host similar activities (depending on level of need).  
Pick up at Asda Keighley at 8:50am. (Buckden House minibus). Minibus will leave Asda at 9am 
prompt.  Travel to Buckden House.   

- Offsite activities including Caving / Gill Scramble – depending on weather  
 

- Afternoon activities onsite including Climbing, Archery, and Abseiling. (Full change of 
clothes will be required – wellies and waterproofs provided by Buckden).  

 
Travel back to Asda Keighley – arrive by 5pm.  

All young people attending would need to bring a packed lunch for each day (lunch not 
provided) and a change of clothes. Further information provided in booking form.  
 

Contact – halima.kara2@bradford.gov.uk for interest enquiries and booking forms. 
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